
         By: Bill Myers 
Hall of  Fame Chairman 

At the January Board of  Representative meeting the Hall of  Fame Committee recom-
mended two of  their members be consider for induction into the Hall of  Fame.  I am 
proud to announce the induction into the Hall of  Fame both Millie and Earl Foster. 
 
The inductee’s were officially announced at the 2011 MBH State Indoor Championships. 
 
Millie and Earl were both a leader and a driving force in both the Independence Bow 
Hunters Club and the Missouri Bow Hunters Association.  Millie served as the Board of  
Representative for IBH and was the MBH Secretary/Treasure for many years.  They were 
fundamental in organizing, managing and supervising several MBH/NFAA indoor and out-
door tournaments.  They were elected as a lifetime MBH members in 1993; Millie was a 
State Champion, 9 time Midwest Champion and a National Champion in 1976. 
Earl served over 25 years as the MBH/NFAA Director. Served  as President of  the MBH 
and Independence Bow Hunters.  

Earl Foster with daughter Sharon Henneman (on the right) and granddaughter Tobi Rogers ( on the left) 

accepting the Hall of Fame plaques at the 2011 MBH State Indoor Championships. 


